
October 2024 

 
Just a very quick update. 
 
We thank God we have arrived in Bangkok, Thailand early this morning. We 
praise God for a safe and smooth flight to Bangkok and the immigration officer in 
Bangkok did not even ask a single question why we’re coming. So our 
immigration experience was not stressful at all. 
 
We were warmly welcomed by our International Director Dr. Dennis Nordine and 
his wife Melody, together with our missionary colleagues Ptr. Jezreel and Carol 
Estrella and their son CJ. 
 

 



 

 
 
We are now staying at the Santisuk Mission House, our temporary abode while 
processing for our non-immigrant visa and work permit.  
 
More updates later on. 
 
Your partner in the gospel, 
 
Boyet and Daryl Lisbe 
For Thia and Sam also 
 
For US partners, you may send your support here: https://globalhz.org/bsop-
lisbe/ 
 
For Philippine partners, you may deposit your support to Bethlehem Star 
of Peace, Inc.’s BPI savings account 1173212344 or BDO Savings 
account 001180021744. 
 

https://globalhz.org/bsop-lisbe/
https://globalhz.org/bsop-lisbe/


Please send a screenshot of the transaction details and email it to me so that our 
Treasurer can verify the deposit and issue the corresponding receipt. 
 
We appreciate your partnership in the gospel. The Lord will bless 
you accordingly.  
 


